
August 11, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 

Dear Harold: 

Enclosed is the Exhibit which was mentioned in my monograph, Edition 
#3 dated June 15, 1967. 

The Exhibit #1A.is so large and unwieldy that I have decided.not to 
reproduce and distribute it. Exhibit #1B, enclosed, is a simplified version 

. of #1A and does list all of the photographers and photographs with a general 
indication of what each one shows. Additional _exhibits will follow subsequently. 

Richard E. Sprague 

RES4n1 
Enclosures 



8/14/67 

Dear Dick, 

A hurried note to eau thinks for yours of 8/11 with exciting 

elelosure. If you ever do the fhll thing, I'd &ike it. 

It ionks like an important thing and a good, readily comprehensible 
presentation. • 

I particularly welcome such rapid confirmation ofzthe Sleek Star 

suspicion. These wretched people, even if they were not sinister about all of 
it, tbeir methods are ao transparent they invite cynicism and suspicion. I 
doubt if history will, credit them with better. 

Did you find the LOvelady shirt in the public DCA footage or 

in a non-published part of Martini 

I'll reed it cerefally when I can. I am very glad to get it. 

Keep it up: 

Sincerely, 

Herold Weisberg 


